
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2013 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Year 11 Health and Social Care: Btec assessment 

 

We would like to make you aware that your child will be taking an official Btec assessment in 

October. This assessment counts towards final marks and grades at the end of the course.  The 

dates are as follows: 

 

11D/HSC – 15th October 2013 

 

11C/HSC – 17th October 2013 

 

Students are required to give a presentation to Mrs Smeaton and Mrs Valentine about the impact of 

nutrition and diet on health and well-being. This will take the form of a powerpoint presentation and 

a pre-prepared hand-out. Please note: presentations can be done in pairs; however each individual 

student MUST submit their own hand-outs and powerpoint for assessment. 

 

Attendance at lessons and conscientious completion of homework is vital for the successful 

preparation of this task. 

 

Should your child have any queries  or concerns about this assessment, please do not hesitate to 

contact either Mrs Smeaton or Mrs Valentine. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs H Valentine 

Leader of Health and Social Care 

 

 

 


